
     TO:   Joseph K. Tanner, Fire Chief 
        File 
 

 FROM:   Assistant Chief William R. Johnson  
 

 SUBJECT:   Construction Permit Special Condition 
 

   DATE:   July 2, 2002 
 

* * * * 
 
 
Mr. Butler, the authorizing official of our construction permit, has given us verbal 
authorization to ignore the special condition regarding WLMC, as noted in the 
attached letter.  He has instructed me to include this as an exhibit with our 
license application. 
 

Georgetown City Fire Department
Joseph K. Tanner

Fire Chief

Office of the Assistant Chief 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 


